
   

 
  
  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Year  6  
Curriculum Overview  

Term 5 

Science 
 

We will be completing our learning on oxygenated and deoxygenated 
blood as well as the impact of diet, drugs and cigarettes on the 

human body. After, we will be moving onto our new topic: Variation 
and Evolution. This links back to the children’s prior understanding of 

Charles Darwin!  
 

PSHE 
 

Over the next two terms are focuses 
for PSHE will be healthy me, 

relationships and secondary school 
transitions. 

Computing 
 

In computing we are looking at 
computer science modules. These will 

include binary code and Python 
programming language. We will also 

revisit e-safety!  
 

‘My Home’ or ‘Mi Casa’ is our new 
area of study. 

 

. 
The children will be playing rounders 

during PPA with our PE coach. 
Athletics with a focus on Sports Day 
preparation will be covered with class 

teachers.  

English 
We were so engaged with our non-fiction genre last term that we 

saved our narrative for term 5! We will begin the term with a 
narrative inspired by the book ‘A Monster Calls’ by Patrick Ness. 
This is guaranteed to inspire some spooky stories! Other genres we 
will explore are newspapers and non-chronological reports! We are 
beginning a new class text in reading: The Mystery of the Night 

Watchers by A.M Howell. We will continue to explore a wide range 
of reading extracts to improve our reading skills. 

 
 
 
 

Maths 
Year 6 will look at measuring and classifying angles. They will use 

this knowledge to find missing angles in varying contexts and shapes. 
The children will draw shapes accurately before moving onto our 

position and direction unit.  
 
 

 
 

Geography 
 

The core question of our geography 
learning this term is ‘Where does our 

energy come from?’ This learning includes 
the objectives of knowing what energy 
sources are and completing a fieldwork 

study looking at solar panels.  

Extra Exciting Events 
 

As you may be aware, the Year 6 
production will take place during the last 
term of Year 6. Whilst we cannot disclose 
the title of this yet, it is guaranteed to 

be an exciting and enjoyable time for the 
children. There will be plenty of creative 
opportunities including singing, dancing, 

acting and the creation of props.  
 


